Value of the Month:

November Tolerance

Year 6 Newsletter Week ending: Friday 8th November 2019



Year 6 took part in a 'money saving' work shop with the Metro bank this



week. Whilst the Metro bank visited our school the children were taught about banking, saving and budgeting. The children have been given a fun activity book each, please ask your daughter to share it with you! We



also plan to visit the Metro Bank in Croydon within the next few weeks. Keep your eyes peeled for more information and dates!

Parents Evening

Parents evening will be on Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th November.

For those who didn't book using Parentmail, we have given your daughter an appointment slip. Please check the date and time carefully.

Class Assemblies

- 6.3 Monday November 25th @ 9.10am
- 6.2 Wednesday November 27th @ 9.10am

Star students

of the week:



- (6.1) Ronalda & Jiya
- (6.2) Asha & Maryam
- (6.3) Maiya & Kapree

Year 6 Attendance this week

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an attendance target of over 97%

6.1: 98.6 %



6.2: 98.9 %



6.3: 93.6 %



Year 6 need to improve their attendance!

Ask your daughter about

the word of the week!

≠ jovial





Thank you for all your generous contributions towards our harvest festival. Your kind donations will be distributed by the Croydon Night watch who provide warm food and shelter for homeless and vulnerable people within the Croydon area. There is still time to donate if you haven't already done so.

Homework

Year 6 now have online homework for both English and Maths, Science, Grammar and Spelling word work.

Did you know that homework club runs on Monday and Wednesday lunch time? Please encourage your daughter to com-



plete certain amounts of homework <u>every day</u> so that her learning is further embedded. Thank you for your continued support.

Accelerated Reader Quiz Certificates go to:

Jana, Haniya, Meliz, Warisha & Maryam

Anushia, Zohal & Aishya

